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Borough Meetings Dates & Times for 2020 
 Meetings start at 7:00 pm  

Jan. 6* Feb. 3 Mar. 2  April  6 May 4 

June 1  July 6 Aug. 3 Sept.  14 Oct. 5 

Nov. 2 Dec.  7  * Starts at 6:00 PM

From all of us, we wish all of you a very happy  New Year! 

Vandalism at Borough Park 

Sadly, the Unionville Borough Park has been subject to repeated acts 

of vandalism costing the tax payers of Unionville Borough funds to 

restore the damage done.  Baseball fields have been destroyed by 

careless joy riding and spindles on the pavilion broken.  Borough 

Council asks all residents to watch for any suspicious activity and 

either report it to the State Police or call any Council member. 

Destruction of public property is a serious crime.   



P A G E  2  

Burning Ordinance within Borough 
Unionville Borough does have a Burning Ordinance.   Please make sure you 

do not violate its provisions. 

 

The Ordinance prohibits the burning of: 

Garbage:  All animal and vegetable matter resulting from the handling,          

preparation, cooking and consumption of food. 

Rubbish. All solid or liquid materials including, but not limited to rags, old 

clothes, leather, rubber, carpets, wood, plastics, tires, petroleum products, 

shingles, furniture, tin cans, glass, crockery, and similar materials.  

Trade Waste.  All solid or liquid material or rubbish resulting from         

construction, building operations, including but not limited to, plastic        

products, paint, grease oil, or other chemicals. 

 

Your cooperation is greatly appreciated. 

 

Heaters 

Never plug into         

extension cords and 

follow all  

 manufacture       

specifications. 

U N I O N V I L L E  H A P P E N I N G S     

 

Snow Plowing 

 Asphalt Doctor is plowing snow for the Borough for the 2019-

2020 snow season.  Please remove vehicles from streets and      

alleys during snow events.  Snow plowing problems should be    

reported by calling the Borough Office or email at                        

uboro1859@gmail.com.   

      

       With cold winter temperatures, 

please  report any water leaks  

       immediately! 


